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To create more of a presence along the I69 corridor at exit  241, the Tow n has 
gotten approval from INDOT to place landscaping and signage to denote Yorktow n 
at this exit .  We cut dow n trees prior to the end of April to meet the deadline 
imposed by the Indiana Brow n Bat.   
 
We are now  prepared to move forw ard w ith gett ing quotes for the landscape w ork.  
Attached is a draft  mockup of  w hat I am proposing the exit  look like.  We w ill 
engage mult iple landscaping f irms to give us pricing to move forw ard.  The 
expectat ion is that there w ill be betw een $65,000 and $90,000 w orth of  w ork 
that needs to be done.   
 
At this t ime I’m looking for continued support of  this project, and replacing the 
gatew ay sign at CR600 as a priority.   
 
On a side note, w e have begun installing the bases for the w ay f inding signs to be 
installed and w ill be doing so as soon as w e have them.   
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